
Library 
The library will be closed to students during WINs

Students observing Ramadan may use the Tank during their lunch period.  

Capstone
Calling all 8th graders.  

The time has come, the librarian said,
To think of many things,

Of life on land and energy
Of climate change and trees

And why the sea is boiling hot,
And whether Shein is necessary.

In other words, it’s time to start thinking about Capstone. To help you out, the library is offering
many wonderful presentations. Be sure to read your email, check out the dates, 

and sign up for at least one presentation. 

Battle of the Books
The 2025 Warren Middle School Battle of the Books concluded on Friday.

Congratulations to our 1st place, 6th grade team, “The Chicken Nuggies”, who pulled out the win at
the very end. This is the first 6th grade WMS Battle of the Books team to be crowned champions!

Way to go, Anishka Suhas, Ayra Kalahasti, Alina Ramani and Giuliana Musumeci.Honorable mention
goes to our 7th and 8th grade teams, who had an excellent showing, too. Outstanding job,

everyone!
Remember, you can participate in the 2026 Battle of the Books ~ make sure to

 watch for details in December.

Baseball Tryouts
Attention 6th and 7th grade students trying out for the WMS baseball team. Tryouts will begin

tomorrow, Tuesday 3/18 after school and will run until approximately 5:00 for all and later for
pitchers and catchers. Plan on going outside so be sure to have a sweatshirt and dress for the

weather!

The Addams Family! 
We are so excited to announce that tickets are on sale now for this 
year's school musical, The Addams Family! Performances will be on 

March 20 and 21 at 7pm and March 22 at 2pm. Tickets can be purchased at 
http://warrenms.booktix.com

 Upcoming events: 3/31 - School Closed - Eid Al-Fitr

           
   

March 17th 2025
  B Day 

WMS DAILYWMS DAILY  
ANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTS

http://warrenms.booktix.com/

